
 

 
STUDENT PODCASTS ON SUSTAINABILITY 

 
Express your interest!! 

 
Dear students of PSIA and EAP, 
 
The European Chair for Sustainable Development and Climate Transition at Sciences Po is 
launching a process to form student team(s) who will generate podcasts on sustainability 
and climate issues in the current (Fall) semester.  
 
The objective of the effort is to have students produce monthly podcasts during the 
semester. It will be a student-led activity, and podcasts produced with guidance from the 
Chair. The audience for the podcasts are students at Sciences Po as well as youth in other 
universities / globally. The Chair would help advertise the podcasts, for example share them 
with Chair’s Scientific Committee, the sponsors, and publishing the podcasts on the Chair’s 
website. As needed, we will also help connect students with experts to be interviewed.  
 
Students who wish to be members of the podcast team must commit to participate during 
the semester and to engage productively with others in the team. If students wish to remain 
in the team for the next (Spring) semester, that could be considered at a later date.  
 
Podcasting is an excellent way to develop skills in communication and interviewing, to 
augment team working proficiencies, as well as a great opportunity to meet interesting 
people and experts, foster creativity and strengthen research skills.  
 
On receiving expressions of interest from individual students, we will contact short listed 
candidates before finalizing the podcast team. Depending on the number (of promising 
students) we may elect to have more than one podcast team for the semester.  
 
If interested in becoming a student podcaster and gain valuable podcasting experience on 
sustainability issues, please email alejandra.guraiebelizalde@sciencespo.fr with your CV 
and briefly describing why you wish to engage and highlighting your assets/qualities for 
being selected to the podcast team. Note that this call is open only to current students of 
PSIA and EAP. 
 
Deadline to email: Monday, 27 September 2021 by 11:59 pm  
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you!  
 
 


